
 

Dear Minister Coveney, 

  

Please accept this submission from CORPO for an integrated plan for living in Dublin city 
centre. 

  

CORPO is an independent, not-for-profit organisation of concerned citizens which provides 
research, design and visual information, presenting a vision of the future of Dublin city. 

  

To find out more about CORPO please visit our website www.CORPO.ie 

 The website is currently under construction, although almost complete. It shows three 
maps of Dublin city centre. The first, CORPO transport, offers an integrated public transport 
map. The second, CORPO walks,  shows how pedestrian surfaces can be connected around 
the inner city.  

The third, CORPO houses, shows how disused lands in the ownership of the local authority 
and other state agencies can be developed for social housing. The existing number of units 
in inner city Dublin can be increased by at least 40% with the addition of these sites, which 
will form a continuous ring, a residential urban zone, providing a safe and healthy 
environment and transforming the character of our capital city.  

Please address all acknowledgements, comments and contributions to info@CORPO.ie 

  

with compliments, 

Simon Walker  

CORPO 
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